Communique

HSBC wishes to remind its customers and the public that the following branches
will be permanently closed for business from 17 July 2017:

¢ Quatre Bornes Branch located on St Jean Road, Quatre Bornes.
¢ Plaine Verte Branch located on Corner Magon Street and
Pamplemousses Road, Plaine Verte.

Customers’ accounts held with our Quatre Bornes and Plaine Verte branches will be
automatically transferred to our Ebene and Port Louis branches respectively.

ATMs will be relocated to:
¢ Palms Hotel Building, 66 St Jean Road, Quatre Bornes.
¢ Husaini Guesthouse Building, Sir Edgar Laurent Street, Khadafi Square, Plaine Verte.

Our ATM network and Internet Banking services are fully operational and there will
be no interruption to our services in the remaining branches.

For any query please call our Contact Centre on 800 1234 or email us at
hsbemauritius@hsbc.co.mu
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